
From: Freedom Of Information
To:
Subject: [OFFICIAL] - Freedom of Information (FOI) Request [FOI-294]
Date: 22 December 2020 14:48:34

Ref: FOI-294
Dear ,
Please see below in response to your request for information.
The person responsible for IT/Information Security at UKAD is:
Name and Job Title: Philip Bunt (Chief Operating Officer)
Email: Philip.Bunt@ukad.org.uk
Telephone Number: 020 7842 3489
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this
response and should be addressed to: Pat Myhill, Director of Operations, UK Anti-Doping, Fleetbank
House, 2-6 Salisbury Square, London, EC4Y 8AE. Please remember to quote the reference number
above in any further communications.
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.
Kind regards,
UK Anti-Doping

From: 
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 7:46:44 PM (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London
To: UK Anti-Doping
Subject: Freedom of Information (FOI) Request

Hello
Please can you process a Freedom of Information (FOI).
Please can you confirm the person responsible for IT/Information Security. Different
organisations have different job titles for this responsibility, I’ve listed below the possible job
titles:
Manager or Head for IT, Cyber, Information Security, IT Security, Information Governance
or
CIO (Chief Information Officer)
or
CISO (Chief Information Security Officer)
Please can you provide name, job title, email, direct phone number/mobile number.
Please provide information via email.
Thank you

UK Anti-Doping Security Marking: OFFICIAL

IMPORTANT NOTICE:
This communication and any attachments contain information which is confidential and may also be subject to professional privilege.
It is for the exclusive use of the sender(s) and recipient(s) who are reminded that the information contained in this communication
and any attachments may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and/or the Environmental
Information Regulations 2004.
If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distr bution, copying, printing or use of this communication or the
information in it is strictly proh bited and may be unlawful.
If you have received this communication in error please return it to the sender.



We would also be grateful if you would also copy the communication to ITHelpdesk@ukad.org.uk, then delete the email and any
copies of it.
This communication is from United Kingdom Anti-Doping, located at Fleetbank House, 2-6 Salisbury Square, London EC4Y 8AE,
United Kingdom
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